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We are a community.

For four years, Mary Lynne and I have been constantly and warmly reminded of that simple,
but abiding, fact.

We are a community — a place that seeks to embrace each member, their distinctive perspec-
tives, their unique identities, and the collective understanding that, together, we are so much
more than what we can ever be apart.

We are a community.

During this holiday season, we reflect often on what that sense of community has meant, and
continues to mean, to us and countless others across the Commonwealth and beyond.

This season is one of thanks. And in a spirit of reflection and renewal, we want to thank all
those who have done so much to make our time here so meaningful and who remain stead-
fastly committed to the indelible mission of this special place.

For those we teach and touch, help and heal, the University of Kentucky is a community un-
like any other. And, for us and so many others, you make that possible.

With a sense of deep gratitude and best wishes

during this holiday season and for the days ahead,
Eli and Mary Lynne Capilouto
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